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UPDATE: 04/08/13 

Fort Lauderdale Police Department Detectives were contacted by Chandler. Chandler 
directed them to the location of her son.  Prehay was located at 940 Northwest 9th 
Avenue, in the City of Pompano Beach. Prehay was being properly cared for by a 
family friend.   
 
ORIGINAL: 04/08/13 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is requesting assistance from the public in 
locating a missing endangered infant. Officers received a call from a family member 
who advised that Tyrese Prehay and his mother have not been seen in over two 
weeks. 
 
Prehay may be in the company of his mother, Jamicia Renee Chandler, B/F, 05/16/84.  
Chandler told family members that she left Prehay with an unidentified acquaintance.   
 
Prehay and Chandler were last seen at their residence, located at 1500 Northwest 3rd 
Street in the City of Fort Lauderdale. Law enforcement officials conducted a canvass 
of the area and were unable to locate the missing infant.   
 
Anyone with information as to the whereabouts of this missing infant is encouraged to 
contact the Fort Lauderdale Police Department 954-828-5700 or Detective Rosalind 
Wilson at 954-828-5570. 
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